[bookmark: _GoBack]Timetable for Collection of HRPS Pupil Passwords
Friday 20th March 2020

As we wish to comply with Government guidelines and avoid large gatherings, please attend the school hall between these times on Friday 20th March to collect your child’s passwords. This will enable them to access the distance learning materials that the staff are currently preparing. 
Your slot is allocated in alphabetical order of your child’s surname.
	Time
	Names Beginning

	9.00 – 9.45 am
	A – Ch

	9.45 – 10.00 am
	Ci – E

	10.30 – 11.15 am
	F – K

	11.15 – 12.00 pm
	L – Mc

	12.30 – 1.15 pm
	Me – O

	1.15 – 2.00 pm
	P – S

	2.00 – 2.45 pm
	T - Z










Video tutorials to support parents with accessing the school’s online learning will be posted on the school website.


